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FORUM ON THE SECRET OF FINDING HARMONY WITHIN

The John Paul II College of Davao, the Brahma Kumaris Inner Space Davao
and the Formation Accessibility and Resource Management Inc. (The FARM) will hold
a forum entitled “The Secret of Finding Harmony Within” on June 11, 2010 at the
Mergrande Ocean Resort, Dunoy, Davao City.

This forum aims to help the participants nurture peaceful relations that will
eventually help in rebuilding their communities and institutions.

The participants to this activity are teachers from both public and private
schools in Davao City.

For more information, contact Ms. Rose H. Vergara, ISW, Program
Coordinator, The FARM, 1050 D & E Bldg., Roces Avenue, Quezon City at tel. no.:
376-3981 or cellphone no.: 0917-8671923.
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